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Stamford-based Lawyer Chosen as a 2012 New Leader of the 
Law
Cecilia Zhang Stiber, a member of the firm's Intellectual Property practice group, was recently selected as a 2012 New 

Leader of the Law by the Connecticut Law Tribune. Ms. Stiber was recognized in part for her community service efforts and 

for her involvement with the Connecticut Asian Pacific American Bar Association (CAPABA), where she has been an officer 

and board member for a number of years.
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